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Oakdale hired four interventionist aides to provide support to our Tier 
Two and Three students. As of February 18, 2014 we have spent $17, 
136.20 on aide salary and benefits. As a result, our CBM benchmarks 
show improvement and growth of students in need of support. In 
addition, we held to professional development on February 26, 2014 
to support our school goals for the 2013-2014  school year. The cost 
for the professional development was approximately $700.00. The 
professional development focused on teaching strategies to increase 
opportunities to respond, walk through data, and strategies to ensure 
the alignment with both district goals, and Oakdale’s goals to 
increase CBM measurements to 80% mastery per grade level in both 
reading and math. In addition, our teams have held PLC meetings 
twice per month and use the data collected to drive decision-making 
in lesson planning and instruction.	
  


